
Circular No. P-05/23 Date:12.4.2023.

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL
BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA

Advisory for the Students

Dear Parents

Namaskar!

In the wake of rising cases of COVID in the country, you are hereby
requested to ensure compliance to the following guidelines -

● Any student having flu or flu-like symptoms should refrain from

attending school for a few days. This will help us contain the spread

of symptoms.

● You are requested to ensure that your ward wears a good quality

mask while travelling in the buses as well as while attending the

classes. A sincere compliance will ensure the safety of one and all on

the campus.

● We seek your help to educate your wards to frequently wash their

hands for maintaining personal hygiene. You may provide a small

bottle of hand sanitizer also.

Your cooperation is solicited to keep the virus at bay and ensure good
health of all. Together we can fight the virus and stay safe!

Thanks and Regards

J.K. Sidhu

Principal


